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Curling

Aladdin Trip 

PJ Day for Children in Need 

 Learners Conferences

Neverland Costumes 

Christmas Show

       Mon 13th Nov 
      (pupils to be dropped off at Dumfries Ice Bowl) 

       Wed 15th Nov 

       Fri 17th Nov

     Wed 22nd Nov & Thurs 23rd Nov

 

    (to be brought into school by)

       Mon 27th Nov 

      Wed 13th Dec - 5pm

      (@ Dumfries Baptist Church) 

We will working on addition,

subtraction, multiplication and division.

This will be a consolidation of

strategies previously learned as well

as learning some new strategies. 

This term our topic maths focus will

be angles, symmetry and

transformation. 

Primary 6 Newsletter - Term Two

 
This term we will be covering "Light" in

our topic. Discovering how and why

different light sources are made, how

light travels and the significance of light

in world festivals. 

We will also be flying off to Neverland

for our Christmas show, we expect this

term to be "all singing, all dancing". 

This term we will be working on 

descriptive writing in literacy. 

This will be alongside our existing 

spelling and grammar programs.

We will also continue with our 

class novel - Wonder.

Important Dates!Literacy Topic
Light & P5 & 6 Christmas Show

Numeracy

This term we will be working on

computer science, this will involve

learning practical skills such as coding. 

ICT

This term the children will be learning

about Christianity and the Christmas

story. We will also be discovering

festivals of light in various world

cultures. 

Religious & Moral
education

Mrs Irvine-McLean, our P.E. specialist, will

deliver P.E every Monday morning. We will

also have P.E on a Wednesday. Please

ensure your child comes in appropriate P.E

clothing on these days. 

 Through Health and Well-being, we will

focus on substance misuse, learning how

substances affect us and our bodies.  

Health & Wellbeing

Homework this term will be rehearsing

songs, choreography and lines for the

Christmas show. If you would like any

spelling, maths or reading support at home

please contact via email. 

 gw23taylorjoy@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

Homework

--------------------------------------

Wakelet
Please keep up to date with what we

have been doing in class via our

wakelet page, you can access it by

scanning the QR code. Our page will

be updated regularly with all the

activities we are doing in class as well

as important dates and reminders.

ogether     veryone     chieves     oreTT EE AA MM


